
Product Safety Recall

MILAZO 24" / 26" BIKES

The Warehouse Ltd regrets to advise customers that the 

following bikes purchased between 1st March 2011 & 

11th July 2011 may be faulty, posing a potential safety 

hazard:

9-417648-723320 - MILAZO 24" YOUTH MENS DX350

9-417648-723306 - MILAZO 26" MENS DX550

9-417648-723313 - MILAZO 26" WOMENS GX550

9-417648-723337 - MILAZO 24" YOUTH LADIES GX350

No other Milazo bikes are affected. 

The Brake Calliper Fixing Bolt may be faulty, posing a 

potential safety hazard. The affected bikes have a “J” 

stamped in the middle of the bolt on both the front and 

rear brake assembly - pictured on the right. All bikes with 

the “J” should not be used and should be returned to any 

The Warehouse store, where the bike will be repaired by a 

NZ approved bike specialist. This may take up to 7 days.
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For information about the recall process, 

phone 0800 422 274 during business hours 

or contact any The Warehouse Ltd store.


